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Dear Stakeholder,  

 

Tax Compliance Status Notifications  

 

SARS notes and acknowledge the Tax Compliance Status notification forwarded to taxpayers 

even in the event where the taxpayer affairs are in order. We are aware of the technical glitch 

and are working on a solution.  

 

You are kindly requested to communicate below steps to your members in the event of 

receiving a notification: 

Upon receiving a notification, Practitioners/taxpayers are advised to act on the TCS notification 

by logging on to e-Filing and confirm the individual tax status.  

 Should the affairs of all the taxes be in order and reflecting as compliant, the 

practitioner/taxpayers may ignore the status notification. The TCS status will reflect as 

compliant to SARS and third party members. 

 Should one or all individual tax affairs not in order and reflecting as non-compliant, the 

practitioner/taxpayer must take the necessary steps and measures to ensure 

compliance with tax obligations.  

 

We apologies for the inconvenience, thank you for your continuous support. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE 

 

November 2021 

 

 


